
April 14, 2022

Dear Families:
Please see the latest updates below as of 3-31-2022:
Events:
April 19th Parent Advisory 5:30 pm (zoom)
April 21st Childfind

Health & Safety:
Please continue to monitor your student for symptoms each morning before putting them on the bus.
Note that the District has adopted a resolution to continue masking.  Students have to have a mask on
before boarding the bus for the remainder of the year.  Any visitors to the building will also need to wear
a mask.

All available students received vision & hearing screenings this week.  If further care is recommended,
you will be notified.

The Smile Mobile will be here May 2-5.  Please return the permission forms that you receive in the mail.
Students will receive five SOAR tickets upon their return.  We are also hoping to have a vision screening
on May 17th.  Please make sure your students attend school that day.

The interior front door to the foyer is locked.  Please push the white box buzzer on the right side wall to
notify staff you are present.

Academics:
Please watch for Root Digging fieldtrip information; students will have the opportunity to participate in
this event in April.

Next year’s calendar is now available.  We will once again have a four day school week.

Sports & Activities:
Track season has started.  Students are still welcome to join.  Matt Timentwa is the coach.

Reserve your yearbook now!  They should be finished before school is over.  The cost will be $20 per
book.

Employment:
We have Elementary & Middle School Teacher positions open for next year, as well as preschool,
paraeducators, and two intern positions in the Kitchen & Building Office.  We are also accepting
applications for substitute Teachers, Secretaries, Bus Drivers, Kitchen Staff & Paraeducators. Please let us
know if you or someone you know has any interest in these positions.  For more information, please look
at our website or call the office.

Summer:
We will have summer school available for current grades 4th – 8th.  Call to have your student’s name added
to the list.  Enrollment forms will be available during conference week.



Stay Well,

Nespelem S.D.


